MILTON OFFICE
6658 Park Avenue
Milton, FL 32570
Phone (850) 983-5650
Fax (850) 983-5655
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David Sigurnjak, Director

March 30, 2022

MEMORANDUM

TO: Dr. Karen Barber, Superintendent
School Board Members

FROM: David Sigurnjak, Director

RE: School Board Approval

GULF BREEZE OFFICE
675 Gulf Breeze Parkway
Gulf Breeze, FL 32561
Phone (850) 934-4095
Fax (850) 934-4097

Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use. Thank you for your consideration.

Central School
FL Girls Basketball — FL Girls travel AAU practices

Chumuckla Elementary

Chumuckla Athletic Association — Alternate location when Community Center is closed or inclement weather

Santa Rosa Elite Basketball - Practice

Locklin
Cheryl Smith — baby shower

Milton High
Citizen’s Moving Forward, Inc. — Gospel Concert

Warrington Youth Sports — Girls Basketball Tournament

Sims Middle
Marcus Point Baptist Church — services and classes



